
Wishram School is currently operating under the CEP (Community Eligibility Program) ,
which was created through the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010, and allows qualifying
high-poverty local educational agencies (LEAs) and schools to offer breakfast and lunch at
no cost to all students without requiring families to complete an annual household
application.


